[image: image1.png]


                                                





 (












































120th Anniversary Dinner – Saturday 15th October  


to include the launch of the Society’s 2010-2011 Journal


and the presentation of


The Lord Walter FitzGerald Prize for Research 2011


at the Hotel Keadeen, Newbridge





BOOKING FORM (Members and their guests)





Name 








Address








Tel no:				email:





Number of tickets required @ €55 each:                         





I enclose payment of €:                                             








Please send your booking form and payment to Elizabeth Connelly at the above address prior to 30th  September.  Your tickets will be posted to you.





Cheques should be made payable to ‘County Kildare Archaeological Society’.  
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  County Kildare Archaeological Society


                          











Honorary Secretary


Elizabeth Connelly


Newington House


Christianstown


Newbridge


045 437321


� HYPERLINK "mailto:secretary@kildarearchsoc.ie" �secretary@kildarearchsoc.ie�














